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Following the most recent government guidance relating to the use of facemasks in school, the position of Winterton Community Academy is as follows:

The wearing of facemasks is not compulsory for staff or students throughout the school except when dealing with any medical / first-aid issues. 

Staff and pupils are permitted to wear a facemask when in transition if they wish to do so.
For pupils choosing to wear facemasks: 
Government advice states that facemasks are not required in the classroom and therefore they should only be worn under exceptional circumstances and with the expressed request of a parent. 
